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I would like to object to the local plan, I do not agree that Warrington need the extra 
housing or business units. Especially on green belt land. 

If you add up the number of homes that are empty and the number of business units 
lying idle, these numbers would be exceeded. 

By building the houses and businesses in one area would cause problems for services 
and infrastructure. You need to direct requestes for business premises to the empty 
units, offer incentives for these units instead of offering incentives to make new units 
more attractive. 

Warrington already suffers from air pollution please do not make it worse. 

When the power station closes, there will be a big area to develop, please take this into 
account. 

Yours 




